
Dear Cabot School Community,

The  Cabot  Social  Action  Committee  has

partnered  with  the  Greater  Boston  Food  Bank

(GBFB) to  raise  funds  to  support  the  growing

epidemic  of  hunger.  

This  holiday  season,  GBFB  will  distribute  more

than  20  million  healthy  meals  to  those  in  need

across  Eastern  Massachusetts.  Your  support  will

help   provide  healthy  holiday  meals  to  families

facing  hunger.  

As  the  COVID-19  pandemic  has  taken  a

devastating  toll  on  our  health,  the  economy  and

on  food  insecurity,  your  support  will  help  to

provide  food  for  a  record  number  of  families  in

Eastern  Massachusetts.  

You  can  contribute  beginning  today  by  visiting

https://my.gbfb.org/team/325922.   Just  $1

provides  3  meals  for  those  in  need.  

Our  Cabot  School  fundraiser  will  run  through

the  end  of  December.

Thank you for your generosity during this time,

Cabot Social Action Committee
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